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Please support SB1098. When I was young the magic of books was opened to me by 

a Library on Wheels (a bus) coming to my elementary school each week.  Thus 

began my love of books, reading and finding out that I could have an adventure of 

learning that had been unknown to me before.  After elementary school, I was an 

avid user of the local public library and have been in all my life since then.  I cannot 

imagine having not had the opportunity to read the books that I did. 

Some of the strange ideas and rules being suggested in my community these past 

few years alarm me, as I am certain that some of these well renowned – popular and 

valuable books would be banned.  Please support SB 1098. 

 


